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January 8, 2020

Scott and Alison Snell
HC 37 Box 200
Greenville Jct, ME 04442

Dear Scott and Alison,

On September 23, 2019, Weyerhaeuser submitted its Petition to Rezone the Concept Plan for the
Moosehead Lake Region (the “Petition to Rezone”). The Petition to Rezone impacts your real
property located in Big Moose Township, deed reference number 2409/284. Weyerhaeuser
requests your consent regarding the Petition to Rezone for your Property referenced above. We are
proposing to change the zoning of your property to D-RF (Recreation Facility Development
Subdistrict). If you would like a copy of the application or if you have any questions, please feel free
to contact me at 207-695-9002 or at lJuke.muzzy@wevyerhaeuser.com.

If you have any questions regarding the process, please contact Naomi Kirk-Lawlor at the Land Use
Planning Commission. She can be reached by emailed at naomi.e.kirk-lawlor@maine.gov or called at
207-287-4936. Her mailing address is:

Naomi Kirk-Lawlor, Senior Planner

Land Use Planning Commission &
Maine Department of Agriculture, Conservation and Forestry

18 Elkins Lane/ Harlow Building, 4th Floor

22 State House Station

Augusta, ME 04333-0022

However, if you consent to the Plan, please execute below and return to me in the enclosed
envelope.

Luke Muzzy
Senior Land Asset Manager
Weyerhaeuser Company

As the Property owner of the above-referenced Property,
we consent to the Petition to Rezone.

tt Snell

Alison Snell



